
Gate officials will be at their stations starting at Friday morning collecting admissions. 

DEPARTMENT 
Entry sheet to Secretary’s Office… 
Pickup tags at Secretary’s Office … 

Exhibit or animal 
to building by… 

Judging RELEASE TIME 

Agriculture 
Entry sheet turned in by Monday at 6:00 PM 
Pickup tags on Thurs from 9 AM to 7 PM 

Thurs. at 7:30 PM Start Fri at 9 am 1-3:00 on Monday 

Art * see Live 
Flowers & Baked 
Goods below * 

Entry sheet turned in by Monday at 6:00 PM 
Pickup tags on Thurs from 9 AM to 7 PM 

Thurs. at 7:30 PM 
Start Fri at 9 am 
(Closed judging) 

1-3:00 on Monday 

Spreads, Canned 
Goods, Wine 

Entry sheet turned in by Monday at 6:00 PM 
Pickup tags on Thurs from 9 AM to 7 PM 

Thurs. at 7:300 PM 
Start Friday at 9 
(Closed judging) 

1-3:00 on Monday 

*Products of 
Oven/Baked Goods 

Entry sheet turned in by Monday at 6:00 PM 
Pickup tags on Thurs from 9 AM to 7 PM 

Friday at 7:30 AM 
Start Friday at 9 
(Closed judging) 

1-3:00 on Monday 

*Art- Live Flowers 
Entry sheet turned in by Monday at 6:00 PM 
Pickup tags on Thurs from 9 AM to 7 PM 

Friday at 7:30 AM 
Start Fri at 9 am 
(Closed judging) 

1-3:00 on Monday 

Poultry 
All Open Class livestock will be entered 
through the Superintendent in each division 

Open class may 
show up prior to 
the show 

Check with the 
Superintendent 

Open class released after show. 4-H & FFA have 
their own rules for release 

Horses 
All Open Class livestock will be entered 
through the Superintendent in each division 

Open class may 
show up prior to 
the show 

Check with the 
Superintendent 

Open class released after show. 4-H & FFA have 
their own rules for release 

Goats 
All Open Class livestock will be entered 
through the Superintendent in each division 

Open class may 
show up prior to 
the show 

Check with the 
Superintendent 

Open class released after show. 4-H & FFA have 
their own rules for release 

Swine 
All Open Class livestock will be entered 
through the Superintendent in each division 

Open class may 
show up prior to 
the show 

Check with the 
Superintendent 

Open class released after show. 4-H & FFA have 
their own rules for release 

Rabbits 
All Open Class livestock will be entered 
through the Superintendent in each division 

Open class may 
show up prior to 
the show 

Check with the 
Superintendent 

Open class released after show. 4-H & FFA have 
their own rules for release 

Cattle 
All Open Class livestock will be entered 
through the Superintendent in each division 

Open class may 
show up prior to 
the show 

Check with the 
Superintendent 

Open class released after show. 4-H & FFA have 
their own rules for release 
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Dogs 
All Open Class livestock will be entered 
through the Superintendent in each division 

Dog check in at 
5:15 p.m. Thurs. 

Check with the 
Superintendent 

After the show 

Pets 
All Open Class livestock will be entered 
through the Superintendent in each division 

Pets there by 3:30 
on day of show.  

Check with the 
Superintendent 

After the show  

 


